
 

Recruitment for the BRAIN Study closed in May 2019.  We 
are very happy to report that a total of 146 participants 
were assessed, three of whom participated remotely by 
completing and returning the questionnaires.  The team 
are now busy analysing the data which we will share with 
you in due course! 

We would like to thank all of our participants for the time 
and commitment they gave to this exciting and interesting 
study.   

Recruitment, final numbers 
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RFU/BRAIN Study film:      

 https://vimeo.com/264592651/8956968e90 

 https://blog.alzheimers.org.uk/research/dementia-

footballing-legacy/ 

 https://www.telegraph.co.uk/rugby-

union/2018/02/21/talk-rugby-bill-beaumont-takes-lead

Press and related articles 

Results will be released soon, and we will keep 
in touch regarding our press event, some time 
in late summer 2020! This event will allow us 
to present and explain the results to all.  

Results and press event 

With thanks also to:  

Our Funder, The Drake Foundation: 

 

 

 

And to our Collaborators: 

 

 

Contact a member of the BRAIN Study team 

 Email the study team at: brainstudy@lshtm.ac.uk 

 Dr. Valentina Gallo: v.gallo@qmul.ac.uk or call 

0207 882 6135 

IOM 
WORKING FOR  A HEALTHY AND SUSTAINABLE WORLD 

Following the end of the BRAIN study, the team 
are now busy recruiting retired footballers to 
find out if there are associations between a 
history of concussion, heading the ball, and 
neurodegenerative disease.  

HEADING Study 
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